«Sal» «first\_name» «last\_name» «organization» «address1» «city», «state\_id» «zip»

Dear «Sal» «last\_name»:

Thank you for participating in the Governor's Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi. The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of how Mississippi measures up when it comes to quality of life for our citizens.

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of Mississippians. We can succeed with a healthy population. Let's work together for our families, our state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.

I look forward to your participation in the third session of the 2001 Governor's Health Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in Hattiesburg, Mississippi. The focus of this summit is senior health issues. Our efforts today will lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.

truly yours,

RONNIE MUS**G**ROV**É** 

RM:MTB:sed